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Half-Term 2 

What a brilliant second half term we have had at All Dance Studios. I have started to see lots of 

improvement across all classes this term which is all down to the students hard work, well done 

everybody! I hope you have all enjoyed watching week and seeing how much your children have 

learnt and achieved this term, the students should all be proud of themselves! 

Christmas dance afternoon 

We have a couple of spaces left at our Christmas dance afternoon, this is open to all students age 5-

11. It will be held at Colwall Village Hall on Thursday 4th January at 1:30pm – 4:30pm. This amazing 

afternoon will include ballet, jazz and the opportunity to learn a dance to show back to the parents 

at the end of the afternoon. The afternoon will cost £22.50 per child. If you would like your child to 

take part in the dance afternoon please email alldancestudios@gmail.com to book your child’s 

space!  

New classes 

We have a new ‘Experienced adult ballet’ class for adults looking for a more challenging ballet class 

with previous ballet experience on Monday evenings 6:30pm-7:30pm. We have a new ‘little dancers’ 

class for ages 18 months – 3 years starting on Friday morning’s, 9:30am, at Welland Village Hall. For 

more information and to view our full timetable please visit www.alldancestudios.co.uk.  

Uniform 

Just a reminder that our uniform can be purchased form our online uniform shop 
https://ads.mydancestore.co.uk/leotards.html. It would be great to see all students in their uniform 
after Christmas. Please can I also remind you that students must come to class with their hair tied up 
for safety reasons. For Jazz and Lyrical class students can come with any hairstyle that keeps the hair 
up and away from the face (e.g. pony tail, braids), and in a ballet bun for ballet (no hair doughnuts!) 

 
Exciting performance opportunity 

Please put our end of year show date in your diaries! Our end of year show will be held at Ledbury 

theatre on the 14th July 2024! This will be an exciting opportunity for all students to showcase their 

talent on stage, in full costume, to an audience. You, your families, and friends will be able to 

purchase tickets nearer the time to come and watch your stars on stage.  

Reviews 

If anyone could spare a couple of minutes to leave a review on our Facebook page or google page, I 

would hugely appreciate it!  

 

I wish you all a very happy Christmas and New Year. I will see you all when term starts back on 

January 8th or at our dance day on the 4th. Have a lovely few weeks off and enjoy all your 

celebrations! 
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